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DEA publishes answers raised in the
market dialogue on Thor Offshore Wind
Farm

To follow up on the market dialogue on Thor Offshore Wind Farm held in
November 2019, the Danish Energy Agency now publishes answers to
questions raised as part of the dialogue on the tender procedures.

On 25 November 2019, the Danish Energy Agency (DEA) and Energinet held a



one-day conference on the tender for Thor Offshore Wind Farm, and during
the days 26-28 November bilateral meetings with potential bidders were also
held.

As part of the market dialogue, potential bidders had the opportunity to ask
questions in writing, and it is the answers to these questions that the DEA
and Energinet now publishes in a comprehensive Q&A-report.

The published questions and answers clarify a range of issues in the tender,
hereunder about the time-table, the process for environmental assessments,
the subsidy scheme, the capacity for the wind farm, the grid connection,
prequalification, etc.

See the "Report on Q&A for Nov. 2019 market dialogue concerning Thor
offshore wind farm tender conditions".

There are some questions, which remains to be answered, and which will be
published in the coming period at the Thor-website and through the Thor-
newsletter.

About Thor Offshore Wind Farm

Thor Offshore Wind Farm is the first of the three offshore wind farms agreed
to be established with the Energy Agreement of 2018. Thor Offshore Wind
Farm will have a capacity of 800-1,000 MW and will thus be the largest
offshore wind farm in Denmark. Thor Offshore Wind Farm is expected to be in
full operation in 2027 at the latest.

For further information about the Thor tendering process

Chief Advisor, Jeppe Lundbæk, jel@ens.dk, phone (+45) 3392 7553

Special Advisor, Ulrike Clade Christensen ucc@ens.dk, phone (+45) 33 95 43
91

For further information about the Thor tendering process in general please
consult: www.ens.dk/thor

Sign up for news about Thor

You can receive the latest news on Thor by signing up for news through
email to: thor@ens.dk
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You can unsubscribe for these news at any time via the same email to:
thor@ens.dk

The Danish Energy Agency is responsible for tasks linked to energy
production, supply and consumption, as well as Danish efforts to reduce
carbon emissions. The Agency is also responsible for supporting the
economical optimisation of utilities that in addition to energy includes water,
waste and telecommunication.

We are also responsible for user conditions, supply obligation and
telecommunication statistics, as well as water supply and waste
management.

The Danish Energy Agency was established in 1976, and is an agency under
the Ministry of Climate, Energy and Utilities.
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